
Did God Really Say?                                                                                 July 26, 2015 
  
 

WOMEN 
Pastor Steve McInroy  

www.experiencetherock.com 
 
 

Three Lessons From The Bible About Women 
 
MARK 10:6    
But from the beginning of creation, ‘God made them male and female.' 
 
I. Lessons From The Epistles 
 
GALATIANS 3:28 There is neither Jew nor Greek, there is neither slave nor free, 
there is no male and female, for you are all one in Christ Jesus. 29 And if you are 
Christ’s, then you are Abraham’s offspring, heirs according to promise. 
 

I PETER 3:7 Likewise, husbands, live with your wives in an understanding way, 
showing honor to the woman as the weaker vessel, since they are heirs with you 
of the grace of life, so that your prayers may not be hindered. 
 

I CORINTHIANS 11:8,9 For man was not made from woman, but woman from 
man. 9 Neither was man created for woman, but woman for man.  
 

I CORINTHIANS 11:11,12 Nevertheless, in the Lord woman is not independent 
of man nor man of woman; 12 for as woman was made from man, so man is now 
born of woman. And all things are from God. 
 

EPHESIANS 5:19-21	  addressing one another in psalms and hymns and 
spiritual songs, singing and making melody to the Lord with your heart, 20 giving 
thanks always and for everything to God the Father in the name of our Lord 
Jesus Christ, 21 submitting to one another out of reverence for Christ. 
 

EPHESIANS 5:31-33	  “Therefore a man shall leave his father and mother and 
hold fast to his wife, and the two shall become one flesh.” 32 This mystery is 
profound, and I am saying that it refers to Christ and the church. 33 However, let 
each one of you love his wife as himself, and let the wife see that she respects 
her husband. 
 

I TIMOTHY 2:11-14 Let a woman learn quietly with all submissiveness. 12 I do 
not permit a woman to teach or to exercise authority over a man; rather, she is to 
remain quiet. 13 For Adam was formed first, then Eve; 14 and Adam was not 
deceived, but the woman was deceived and became a transgressor.  
 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
II. Lessons From Genesis 
 
GENESIS 1:26 Then God said, “Let us make man in our image, after our 
likeness. And let them have dominion over the fish of the sea and over the birds 
of the heavens and over the livestock and over all the earth and over every 
creeping thing that creeps on the earth.” 
 

 
GENESIS 1:27,28 So God created man in his own image, in the image of God 
he created him; male and female he created them. 28 And God blessed them. 
And God said to them, “Be fruitful and multiply and fill the earth and subdue it, 
and have dominion over the fish of the sea and over the birds of the heavens and 
over every living thing that moves on the earth.” 
 

GENESIS 2:18 Then the LORD God said, “It is not good that the man should be 
alone; I will make him a helper fit for him.” 
 

GENESIS 2:21-24 So the LORD God caused a deep sleep to fall upon the man, 
and while he slept took one of his ribs and closed up its place with flesh. 22 And 
the rib that the LORD God had taken from the man he made into a woman and 
brought her to the man. 23  Then the man said, “This at last is bone of my bones 
and flesh of my flesh; she shall be called Woman, because she was taken out of 
Man.” 24 Therefore a man shall leave his father and his mother and hold fast to 
his wife, and they shall become one flesh.  
 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
III. Lessons From Jesus? 
 
LUKE 7:48-50 You gave me no kiss, but from the time I came in she has not 
ceased to kiss my feet. 46 You did not anoint my head with oil, but she has 
anointed my feet with ointment. 47 Therefore I tell you, her sins, which are many, 
are forgiven—for she loved much. But he who is forgiven little, loves little.” 48 
 And he said to her, “Your sins are forgiven.” 49 Then those who were at table 
with him began to say among themselves, “Who is this, who even forgives sins?” 
50 And he said to the woman, “Your faith has saved you; go in peace.” 
 

LUKE 8:1-3 Soon afterward he went on through cities and villages, proclaiming 
and bringing the good news of the kingdom of God. And the twelve were with 
him, 2 and also some women who had been healed of evil spirits and infirmities: 
Mary, called Magdalene, from whom seven demons had gone out, 3 and Joanna, 
the wife of Chuza, Herod’s household manager, and Susanna, and many others, 
who provided for them out of their means. 
 

JOHN 8:9-11 But when they heard it, they went away one by one, beginning with 
the older ones, and Jesus was left alone with the woman standing before him. 
10 Jesus stood up and said to her, “Woman, where are they? Has no one 
condemned you?” 11	  She said, “No one, Lord.” And Jesus said, “Neither do I 
condemn you; go, and from now on sin no more.” 
 

MARK 15:33,34 But the woman, knowing what had happened to her, came in 
fear and trembling and fell down before him and told him the whole truth. 34 And 
he said to her, “Daughter, your faith has made you well; go in peace, and be 
healed of your disease.” 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
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